
 
 

Dear University Heights Health and Living Residents and Families,    03/01/2022 

 

We have one resident who has tested positive for COVID-19.  The resident has been placed on COVID-19 
isolation. As result of this finding, we are pausing communal dining and group activities.   
 
All Residents and associates are being tested and families will be notified if their loved one yields a 
positive result. Please refer to our email link providing data related to University Heights COVID data 
updates:  https://cardon.us/covid_updates/university-heights-updates/.   

 
Thank you for your continued support and patience.  If you have any additional questions, please do not 
hesitate to reach out at any time. I can be reached at (317) 885-7050 or university-
administrator@cardon.us. You can also call our dedicated hotline at (812) 961-2326 or email questions 
to Covid-19@cardon.us. Please remember to social distance, perform hand hygiene, and wear a mask 
when you are out there in the community.  
 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Benjy Grzych, HFA 

Executive Director 
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